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Wednesday 13th November, 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thank you for attending our first Reception reading workshop. We had a great turn out! 
The children loved reading with you and we hope you found it useful. The Power Point and 
videos from the workshop are on See Saw so you can refer back to them anytime. 
 
Reception Reading Workshop 2 – Phase 2 & Pink Books 
Wednesday 27th November 9am or 3.30pm 
 
Our next reading workshop will include how we teach phase two phonics and how to share a 
pink reading book with your child. This will enable you to continue to support your child’s 
reading at home and have the opportunity to ask questions. Like our first workshop, your 
child will also be joining us which give you the opportunity to read together! If your child is 
on a different colour book please still attend this workshop. We will end the session with one 
of their favourite stories. 
 
There will be two opportunities to come to this workshop on Wednesday 27th November 9am 
or 3.30pm. If you attend the 3.30pm workshop your child will stay with their teacher and 
then your child will join us to read.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to your child’s reading journey. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Mrs Bolter 
Reading Lead 


